
November 17, 2013 

“But the “But the LLORDORD  is in His holy temple.is in His holy temple.     Let Let 

all the earth be silent before Him.”  all the earth be silent before Him.”    

      Habakkuk 2:20Habakkuk 2:20  

  

“Be silent before the Lord “Be silent before the Lord GGODOD!  For the !  For the 

day of the day of the LLORDORD  is near,  For the is near,  For the LLORDORD  has has 

prepared a sacrifice, He has consecrated prepared a sacrifice, He has consecrated 

His guests.”  His guests.”    

      Zephaniah 1:7Zephaniah 1:7  

  

“Be silent, all flesh, before the “Be silent, all flesh, before the LLORDORD; for ; for 

He is aroused from His holy habitation.”  He is aroused from His holy habitation.”    

        Zechariah 2:13Zechariah 2:13  

  
  

“My soul, wait in silence for God only,“My soul, wait in silence for God only,  

For my hope is from Him.”  For my hope is from Him.”    

      Psalm 62:5Psalm 62:5  

LOOKING AHEAD  

children  www.vinekids.com 

AWANA tonight 5 - 7 pm.  Double Points for bringing your Bible. 
 

Kids Worship Arts Ministry (K-WAM) is for children 3 years old - 5th grade.  Meets on 
Wednesday nights from 5:45 - 7 pm. 

students  www.vinestudents.com 

TRANSIT - Wednesday, Nov 19, worship begins at 7 pm in theBOX.  Doors open at 6 pm to 
hang out.  We will be finished by 8:10 pm. 
 

Egg Noggin Retreat - Dec 6 - 8, 2013 at Pine Cove, cost is $80.  Registration is available  
online and in theBOX. 

single adults  

Whole-In-One Bible Study on Wednesdays @ Just Off Main Coffeehouse, 6:30 pm.  
 

Just Off Main Coffeehouse is open on Friday nights from 7 - 11 pm.  Nov 22 -  
Amanda Clothier.  For more details, email frank.roberson@fbcgrapevine.com. 

adults  

UPWARD Basketball and Cheerleading Register at www.vinerec.com or at the Information 
Center.  Cost is $110 for basketball and $85 for cheerleading.  Deadline to register is Nov 23.   
 

Decorating for Christmas Volunteers are needed on Monday, Nov 25 at 9:30 am to decorate 
the Worship Center for the Christmas season.  Contact Janice Coulter at 817-239-9041. 
 

‘A Grapevine Christmas’ - A free community Christmas concert featuring the FBC Grapevine 
Worship Ministry with Rocky Gribble and The Grapevine Opry, Johnson Elementary, and the 
Alexander Quartet.  Invite your friends and neighbors to this exciting holiday event, Sunday 
evening, Dec 15 at 6 pm.  No tickets or reservations required.  For more information, contact 
Toni Alexander at toni.alexander@fbcgrapevine.com or 817-203-2390. 

 
 

********** 
Christian sympathy is expressed to the family and friends of Billye McMillan,  

Debe Savage’s mother. 
********** 

Christian sympathy is expressed to the family and friends of Lisa Capehart’s mother. 

CHECKING THE NUMBERS                   

       TITHES & OFFERINGS                     BIBLE STUDY ATTENDANCE                                                                  
           Weekly Plan:   $64,615                      Nov 10           718 
           Nov 10             $54,812       
           YTD Plan:       $387,692                 WORSHIP ATTENDANCE 
           YTD Actual:     $360,181                    Nov 10           816 

 GUESTS 
Please fill out the Connection Card located in the pew racks. 
Our Information Center is located in the center of the lobby. 
You are invited to meet Pastor Doug after the Worship Service in the 
Guest Reception Area by the Information Center. 

ministry news                                                                                                             

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
HELP FILL THE GRACE FOOD PANTRY! 
Grace is either out of or low on stock on many items.  A list of those items  
is available at the Information Center.   Donations may be made through  
Dec 16 to the tree located in the Atrium.  Let’s reach out and help. 
 

COATS FOR THE KINGDOM  
The Singles Ministry is collecting coats through Dec 1.  Donate new or used 
coats for children and adults to help those in need in the Metroplex. 
 

CALLED CHURCH CONFERENCE - SUNDAY, NOV 24, MORNING SERVICES 
 Church members will vote by ballot on the deacon body’s recommendations:  
John Roberts for deacon ordination and the following deacons to return to 
serve as active Deacons of FBCG beginning in Jan 2014:  Rodney Byers, Jerry 
Farrier, Delton Kelley, Ron Shields, and Terry Weakley.  The Church members 
will vote by ballot for two individuals from the list of nominees to serve on the 
Committee on Committees.  The nominees are:  Elizabeth Huffman, Ann Kelley, 
and Lee Stanley.  The two individuals receiving the highest number of votes will 
each serve 3-year terms beginning in Jan 2014.   
 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY - FRIDAY, DEC 6 
Annual Christmas event for the residents of Grace’s Transitional Housing.   You 
can participate by:  1) donating money or gift cards - contact Megan Wilson at 
817-307-6604, 2) signup to help with food for the dinner - contact Tammy Spano 
at 972-965-5302, or 3) donating cookies for the cookie exchange.  Email Judy at 
judyakelley@verizon.net.  We appreciate your help with this event. 

301 E. Texas Street   Grapevine, TX 76051   817-488-8573   www.fbcgrapevine.com 

Office Hours:  Monday - Thursday 8:30 am - 5 pm 

November 17, 2013 
Pastor Doug Page 
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